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From: Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 November 2023 13:06
Subject: Ribbon of Flowers - Legacy of Armed Forces Day

TO: South East Cornwall Community Area Partnership

Help create a Ribbon of Poppies in Cornwall

In 2017 the call went out to sow poppy seeds between Land’s End to John O’'Groats, a carpet of
crimson that became known as the Ribbon of Poppies™. It was an initiative to mark the centenary
of the end of World War | in the following year. Thanks to wonderful support from youth and
community groups, it actually spread to every continent bar Antarctica (not noted for its floral
tributes)!

The Veterans Charity is inviting all to make plans for displays in 2024 to honour the deeds of
those who planned, prepared, and undertook the D-Day Landings.

Town and parish councils can get involved by creating a poppy patch — large or small. Or you
could create a Red Route of Remembrance through your area toward D-Day training or
embarkation areas. The choice is yours.

The Veterans Charity is also encouraging planting other wildflowers of Remembrance such as
cornflowers (France), daises (Holland and Belgium), and forget-me-nots, as the UK has lost 97%
of its wildflowers since World War Il

The Ribbon of Poppies is free to join. Find out more on the Ribbon of Poppies Facebook page
and see The Veterans Charity website for details of other Remembrance related events.

With kind regards
Lisa

Lisa Grigg | Communities Support Assistant

Cornwall Council | Resilient Communities | Neighbourhoods Directorate
lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 01872 322222 and say my name
Localism, Cornwall Council, New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY
www.cornwall.gov.uk | ‘Onen hag oll’

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come
to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It
is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The
Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.



